22nd September 2016



Stanford in the Vale CE School Council Minutes

Present - Eddie, Verity, Harvey, Ella, Peter, Katherine, Alex, Kayleigh, Freddie, Olivia, Samuel, Lexie and Mrs Webb

This week we have been thinking about charities we would like to support this year. After some discussions, we decided on 5 charities. Please can you vote for your favourite 2 and record it in the table. The top two charities will be selected for this year, one at Christmas and one during Sports Week. We will also be supporting Children in Need, Samaritans Purse (shoeboxes) and Comic Relief.

Cancer Research UK	
Save the Children	
Unicef to support refugees	
Help for Heroes	
Achon Uganda Children's Fund	

We also had a few suggestions to discuss.

Can we have a higher set of monkey bars for the trim trail?

We thought different height monkey bars would be a nice idea as it will let children of different heights use them. They might also offer a new challenge. Some of School Council have said that they are busy at lunch and more monkey bars might help this. We also thought that they might cost a lot of money. What do you think?

Please can we have rugby balls for lunch time?

We already have lots of equipment to use at lunch times. We will ask classes what they would like when we need to order any new equipment.

School Council need to check that each class have a suggestion book and let Mrs Webb know if you need a new one.

Please remember to put suggestions in your suggestion book; we do take them seriously!